
 

Thursday 6th January 2022 

Dear Editor, dear Katherine 

 

On behalf of the authors of this paper, I want to thank you for handling our manuscript. We are pleased 

that it was now accepted for publication. 

In the author’s certification on the file upload step, it is written that we “certify that the content of all files 

uploaded in this form is exactly the same as the version of my manuscript accepted by the Associate 

Editor”. Since the rights owner of the Hexafloat picture has granted the permission to use the figure, 

however, has requested to use it without the detailed picture included on the anchor, I have adjusted this 

accordingly. Thus, I just wanted to notify you that this is the only change made compared to the version 

that got accepted. For completing the file upload, I tick the box on the author’s certification. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Mareike Leimeister 
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